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TO:  Local District Commissioners, MA Directors                               
                                                                              
FROM:  Martin J. Conroy, Acting Deputy Commissioner                           
                                                                              
SUBJECT:  Inclusion of Pay-In Informational Notice In Client Notices          
          System (CNS)                                                        
                                                                              
EFFECTIVE DATE:                                                               
CONTACT PERSON:  Ann Hughes - 1-800-343-8859, ext. 35501                      
                 Cynthia Byers - 1-800-343-8859, ext. 63523                   
                                                                              
 
 This is to alert districts that the informational notice "Optional Pay-In 
Program for Individuals With Excess Income" will be incorporated into the 
appropriate CNS notices in those districts that are operating Pay-In programs 
or have approved plans to operate a Pay-In program.  We expect that beginning 
mid-August, any notice which currently includes the "Explanation of the 
Excess Income Program" will also include an attachment that explains the Pay-
In option.  As additional district plans are approved, the Pay-In attachment 
will be programed into the districts' CNS notices. 
 
 Any questions may be directed to the individuals noted above. 
 


